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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

In previous Q/A sessions I have asked about clarification of the list of
employees and the job descriptions of the employees.

My question this evening is that based on the list I received through
FOI of the 119 positions that I received in December of last year, the
subsequent clarification of the 180 positions referenced in the current
financial plan and the list I received through Q/A of the total cost of
labour for City Employees of $17 million dollars including benefits.

Would it be possible to provide me with a list that combines a
description of each of the 180 positions complete with the salaries
associated with those positions in time for the next Finance and Audit
committee meeting?

Thank you,

Gary Gumley.
White Rock Resident



From: Guillermo Ferrero

To:

Cc: Clerk"s Office; Kari Laing; Mayor and Council; Tracey Arthur
Subject: RE: "RE: Q/A for March 13 2022

Date: March 13, 2023 1:36:48 PM

Hi Gary,

Thank you for your email. Council has given direction to proceed with the budget process and the financial plan as
presented. If I receive further direction from Council to compile a detailed review, as you've noted, I would of
course undertake that work.

In order to obtain the records for your own analysis/review, please request them and we will provide what we have
via an FOI following due process.

Thanks,
G.

GUILLERMO FERRERO

Chief Administrative Officer, City of White Rock
15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock, BC V4B 1Y6
Tel: 604.541.2133 | www.whiterockcity.ca

"An impossibility is only a possibility that you don't understand"
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